
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

Buxton Lodge No.  115 

A. F. & A. M. 
4 Christian Row & Route 112 

Buxton, Maine 

 

Please notify the Secretary of mail &  

e-mail address changes. 

LIVING PAST MASTERS 
Westley Foye .................................... 1966 

Richard S. Berry ............................... 1968 

Barry W. Plummer, PDDGM .......... 1972 

John M. Conner, Jr. .......................... 1975 

Roland G. Hannaford, PDDGM ...... 1976 

Guy W. Plummer Jr. ........................ 1977 

Leighton S. Perkins .......................... 1978 

Barry W. Sargent .............................. 1981 

Mark R. Goodwin............................. 1982 

David T. Low ................................... 1984 

Harvey C. Donald............................. 1985 
Richard A. Lachance ........................ 1989 

Ronald B. Moore .............................. 1991 

James C. Bower ................................ 1992 

Paul H. Deschambault, PDDGM ..... 1993 
Richard C. Green .............................. 1994 

Troy Plummer .................................. 1995 

Gerald W. Gannett, PDDGM ........... 1996 
Michael A. Desjardins......................1997 

Wayne L. Butler ...............................1999 
Stephen E. Nichols ...........................2000 

Robert A. Roy ..................................2001 

Peter M. Clark ..................................2002 

Perry A. Clark ..................................2003 
Michael J. Gannett ...........................2004 

Mark E. Cadrette ..............................2005 

Chad E. Poitras, PDDGM ................2006 

Lincoln L. Turner .............................2007 
Matthew H. Brooker ........................2008 

Derrick K. Desjardins ......................2010 

David W. Ouellette...........................2011 

Nicholas P. Pinkham ........................2012 
Jason S. Grant  ..................................2013 

Dwaine K. Desjardins ......................2014 

Jamie. A. Grant.................................2015 

Richard L. Eilinger ...........................2016 
Dale E. Desjardins ............................2017 

Lloyd C. Bradbury ...........................2018 

Jason A. Tarr ....................................2019 

 
 

Communications are  held on the first Monday of 

the month, except on national holidays, when 

communications will be held the following  

Tuesday.  We are closed in July and August. 

Supper:   6:30 p.m.      Lodge Opens:   7:30 p.m. 

Do you need a ride to lodge or 
don't like to drive at night?? 

Call any officer listed in this trestle 

board, and they will  make arrangements 

for you to get to Lodge and home again. 

 

Scheduled Events 
 
February 02:  Sunday, Scarborough Vet's Home 

visitation ,~9:00 a.m.. 

 

 

February 03:  Monday, Buxton Lodge, Stated                                                                      

   Meeting,  6:30 supper, 7:30  meeting 

 

 
February 25:  Tuesday, Masters & Wardens,   

  Buxton Lodge,  6:30 supper, 7:30  meeting 

 

 

 

 

Visit the Grand Lodge website calendar 

http://www.mainemason.org/glcalendar.asp 

for more 18th district events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICERS FOR 2020 

Travis J. Lawrence .... Master ................ 615-2391 

Michael J. Trottier ..... Senior Warden .... 590-8840 

Matthew T. Hall ........ Junior Warden .... 939-0840 

Richard L. Hawkes .... Senior Deacon .... 232-6500 

Jason A. Sicina.......... Junior Deacon .... 649-2476 

Christopher B.Milne, . Senior Steward ... 727-4896 

Charles Lafebrve ....... Junior Steward .... 653-5363 

Jason A. Tarr............. Chaplain ............. 615-6017 

Nickolas K. Fecteau, .  Marshal ............. 391-9676 

 Dennis J. Gervais ......  Tyler  ................  929-4468        

Troy Plummer ........... Treasurer ............ 229-7653 

 

Ronald B. Moore....... Secretary ............ 222-0563 

37 Town Common, Gorham, ME 04038 

e-mail:  buxton115@roadrunner.com 

 

Lodge Hall  727-5521 

 

mailto:buxton115@roadrunner.com


 

Greetings from the East Brethren, 

 

 I want to thank all that attended our January meeting.  It was a surreal moment in my Masonic career 

filled with nervousness and excitement.  I’m so incredibly grateful for being part of such a warm 

welcoming lodge!  I’m very excited to see how far we can take the Bikes-for-Books program this 

year.   I’m also looking forward to a busy February.   We have our visit to the Maine Veterans Home 

in Scarborough on Sunday February 2nd followed by our stated meeting on Monday.  

We will also be hosting Masters and Wardens on February 25th.  Bro Jason Tarr’s wife will be 

providing the program for the evening about her journey with the Maine Med & Samaritans Purse 

organization to Kenya where she assisted with children surgeries.   

 

My hope is that we will continue the “Buxton Gavel Dynasty” throughout 2020!!!  If you haven't paid 

your M&W dues for 2020, or don't have an extra $5 with you to pay for your annual dues, you won’t 

be counted for our attendance award points.  Buxton Lodge has kept the big gavel every month last 

year.  Every attendance point is important, so come to the meeting on February 25.  Bring your M&W 

dues card or pay your dues at the meeting so that we can keep the gravel here.  

 

Fraternally yours, 

Travis J. Lawrence 
Master, Buxton Lodge 

 

Buxton Brothers who have membership anniversaries this year. 

Brother Yrs Anniversary 
 

Brother Yrs Anniversary 

Robert D  Bruce 70 26-Jun 

 
John S  Hutchins 30 17-Sep 

Barry W  Plummer 55 05-Apr 

 
Matthew Arsenault 20 21-Feb 

Philip Dearborn 55 15-May 

 
Michael Gannett 20 15-May 

Guy W  Plummer Jr 55 17-May 

 
James Libby 20 18-Sep 

Donald A  Pinkham 55 03-Aug 

 
Jeremy Harmon 10 03-May 

Stephen T  Bradbury 50 30-Nov 

 
Mark Ferguson 10 17-May 

Roland G  Hannaford 50 30-Nov 

 
David  Jordan 10 17-May 

Alfred Lee Burris Sr. 30 21-May 

     

Brethren, if you have a child, grandchild, niece, nephew, stepchild, etc., who is senior at Bonny Eagle 
High School and plans to further their education this fall, encourage them to apply at the school 

guidance office for Buxton Masonic Lodge $500 scholarship.  First preference is given to a student 

who has a family member in the Masonic community including O.E.S., Rainbow or DeMolay.  

Therefore, be sure that students mention that they have family members in the Masonic family.  The 

scholarship recipient is selected by the Bonny Eagle scholarship committee.    

 

Brethren, we have nearly 140 members in our lodge and 100 of you receive your monthly trestle board 
via email saving the lodge over $850 every year  in postage, copy services and envelopes. If you are 

receiving this trestle board via U.S. postal mail but have an e-mail address and are willing to receive 

communications from Buxton Lodge via e-mail, please send an e-mail to 

Buxton115@roadrunner.com and the secretary will happily add you to our list.  Our list of email 

addresses are not shared with others and are well guarded by third party internet security software. 

 

Buxton Lodge No. 115 A. F. & A. M Trestle Board 
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